
 
 
February 19, 2016 

 

 

VIA COURIER & E-MAIL 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th
 Floor 

TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

 EB-2016-0013 – Leamington Expansion Project 

 Request to Receive Board Issued Documents 

 

Dundee Energy Limited Partnership acknowledges receipt of Union Gas Limited’s Notice of Application 

for approval to construct a natural gas pipeline and ancillary facilities to provide service to greenhouse 

growers in the Municipality of Leamington, County of Essex. 

 

Dundee hereby requests that copies of all documents issued by the Board in connection with this 

proceeding be forwarded to: 

 

  David C. Nelms 

  General Manager 

  Dundee Energy Limited Partnership 

  Telephone: 519.433.7710 x43 

  Facsimile: 519.433.7588 

  Email:  dnelms@dundee-energy.com 

 

  Mailing Address: 

  Unit B, 1030 Adelaide Street South 

  London, Ontario   N6E 1R6 

 

 

DUNDEE ENERGY LIMITED PARTNERSHIP 

 

(Original Signed) 

 

Janice M. Smith 

Supervisor, Land Services 

mailto:dnelms@dundee-energy.com

